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Hi Everyone 
What has been happening this month ??? 
   School Clinics  -  2015        
New school S.C Grammar -   started there on 2ND  February with “Learn Lacrosse” clinics  
we are coaching four year 10 classes, three days a week, so keeping Al, Chris & myself busy 
with the fun and thrill of presenting the greatest game to these students.  
After only 3 weeks with these students, girls & boys, we are going to select with help from the sports masters, 
30 of the better players and put on a competition game next Monday at the school main oval at the Lunch-time break. 
All of the school staff & students, are anticipated to be there so should be an opportunity to show the skills these young 
student athletes have developed in the 3 weeks of the programme. 
Sunshine Coast Grammar has some 5 sports teacher/ co-ordinators and they have given S.C.L.C an excellent chance to 
present the game towards our development on the coast. 
 
Siena,  Matthew Flinders, Pacific  Lutheran and Sunshine Coast Grammar Colleges plan for 2015, 
training/coaching sessions after school;  then 2nd term inter class & school games towards our recruitment & 
development of the club juniors, is to start with the students who have tried Lacrosse in 2013, 2014 with us 
and now the Sunshine Coast Grammar school in 2015. 
Please contact the Boss. if you can help with the coaching, after school. 
 
PRE-SEASON & INDOOR COMP. 
Indoor games and trainings started on Thursday 5thth February &  weekly till end March, for 2 hours 
 with some other training sessions mixed in. 
Looking at $10-00 per player per night. 
Caloundra Indoor  sports centre – North Street., Golden Beach 
 
NEW CLUB POLO SHIRTS 
We have new club polo dress shirts for 2015, look snazzy and the players who have seen are liking 
the look and idea for the club members. 
 
Queensland Lacrosse Association Annual General Meeting –  NOW Sunday 22nd February 
 Sunshine Coast Lacrosse Club Incorporated  - Annual General Meeting Saturday 7th or 8th March 2015 TBA 
  QLA Round One  - League Competition  - Saturday 18th APRIL   - Brisbane fields 
      
 SAUSAGE SIZZLE – SPONSORS 
We need to do some fundraising to help with costs for the lease of Meridian Fields, etc OR  get sponsors for the club.   
Think about if you can recruit any SPONSORS for our club, ideas welcome.        
  
FUNDING GRANTS 
We have been successful in achieving three grants from QLD  Government & Sunshine Coast Council, 
towards our development, equipment and establishment of the club, to make the S.C.L.C outstanding in 2015  
and the future years. Approval now accepted for these grants. 
 

SENIOR PLAYERS 

We always need more players at League competition level, so talk to anyone who may be interested, and help 
No matter  age 15 – 70 !!!!  this could give us those extra subs on the team we need, for 2015. The Year of the KNIGHTS  
Also anyone who can help with the after school clinic coaching – I need help !!! 

 

Yours in Lacrosse. 

Bruce R. 


